
1st July 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 

This week we have been learning about 
caring for our planet. We have made    
posters to tell people how they can look 
after the planet. We also learnt to subtract 
from 20. 
We have been creative making bee 
paintings and using straws and paints to 
make patterns. 

 
 

Caring for Our Planet 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ujlGJlQJ/njvr3cUq
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0GplWpqO/sqDUGddG
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/FuEXPSsf/EWUyfQbh


Next week in Reception 

Literacy  
We will read the story ‘Omar, the 
Bees and Me’ and learn about why 
bees are important. We will be 
writing instructions on how to look 
after lavender seeds as these attract 
bees. 
 
 

Maths 
 
Next week we will be reading the story ‘How 
Many Legs?’ and solving problems with num-
bers to 20. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

 
anticipation       care 

 
environment 

 
pollen          recipe  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will continue to learn about ‘Caring for Our 
Planet’. We will be learning about rivers includ-
ing the River Thames in London. We will also 
learn about looking after our teeth to keep us 
healthy. 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be making collages of different animals 
in the style of Joseph Amedokpo .  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 

Messages 
On Tuesday 12th July at 9am there will be a 
Reception to Year 1 meeting for parents in the 
EYFS KS1 hall. It would be great to see as many 
of you as possible there. 


